PENNY YOUNG 
[bookmark: _GoBack]It was my privilege to serve as a recent Warden of Christ Church Glendale (Junior 2014-16 and Senior 2016-18), an exciting time for Christ Church Glendale during which I attended Diocesan Conventions. (I was also a Diocesan Delegate many years ago in the Pennsylvania Diocese.) I’ve also been involved here as a member of the Vestry (Class of 2010-13), member of the Adult Choir and the Handbell Choir, a Stephen Leader and Stephen Minister, leader of the Transition Team during our BOV project (2011-14), in our Interfaith Hospitality Network (IHN) ministry, and in the diocesan Latino Ministry. I’m also a Lay Eucharistic Minister and Visitor and a member of the Communications, Outreach and Pastoral Care Commissions. Because of those various involvements, I hope to represent the congregation suitably at Diocesan Conventions.
